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Emergency Medicament Service providers are incredibly valuable and difficult to fill, 

as trained med I cal personnel are in high demand across the nation.   By utilizing the 

training military personnel gain while in the service, you will give these individuals 

more than a jump start to fill these critical shortages.  Many of these military medical 

personnel have years of real world and combat experience that far exceeds the 

written training shown on their resume. Thank you for reviewing this issue and 

helping Oregon gain the emergency medical predestination we need by supporting 

HB3572. 


